
Dear City Plan Commission, 
  
       I am writing to voice my opposition to the proposed Trinitas residential development in the 
Riverworks industrial area. In an effort to maintain and grow businesses in the Milwaukee area, 
the first step is to keep the industrial areas that already exist. The site for the Trinitas 
development would better serve the people of the city of Milwaukee if it is maintained industrial 
and can attract industry to bring more family supporting jobs. 
       Elias Grinding Company has been at its present location since 1945 which is evidence of our 
commitment to the Riverworks industrial area. I am asking for the continuance of the area zoned 
for industrial use. 
  
Sincerely, 
Edward Elias 
President 
Elias Grinding Company 
 


